
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Tom Loomis [dakotamatrix@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 10:20 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: Website Update

05/21/2008

Hi Folks, 
  
The Dakota Matrix website was updated Today with several reare species and cabinet specimens. You can view these at 
http://www.dakotamatrix.com/category.asp?ID=6&specimen_code2=05/20/2008 
  
We have had issues with our servers for the past few weeks. The website is acting a little slow. We are taking measures to 
rectify this situation and appreciate your patience. 
  
thanks 
Tom 


